[bookmark: _GoBack]TILDEN HOGGE ELEMENTARY
SITE-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL
Tuesday, September 24, 2019

Place of Meeting
	The Tilden Hogge Elementary Site-Based Decision-Making Council meeting was held on Tuesday, September 24, 2019, in the Principals office. 

Council Members & Visitors Present
	Brandy Breeze			Michelle Martin		Lyndsey Lewis
	Sam Mason			Anita McNeal
	Visitor-Stephanie Kissick
	
I. Call to Order
The principal, Mrs. Breeze, called the meeting to order at 4:02 p.m. 

II. Approval of Agenda

Council members received the agenda to review. Lyndsey Lewis made a motion to Approve the Agenda. Sam Mason seconded the motion.  Consensus was reached and the motion carried.  The agenda included the following items: 1) Call to order 2) Approve Agenda 3) Approve minutes from SBDM meeting on September 9, 2019 4) Approve School Report Card, signatures obtained 5) Update on Accountability 18-19 reporting 6) Adjourn

III. Approve minutes from SBDM meeting on September 9, 2019
Lyndsey Lewis made a motion to approve the minutes from SBDM meeting on September 9, 2019.  Sam Mason seconded the motion.  Consensus was reached and the motion carried. 



IV. Approve School Report Card, signatures obtained
SBDM members received a copy of the School Profile Report.  Everyone present signed, stating that they understood all the information they were given. 
Sam Mason made a motion to approve the School Report Card.  Michelle Martin seconded the motion.  Consensus was reached and the motion carried. 

V. Update on Accountability 18-19 reporting
Council members received a copy of THES SBDM Accountability Update.    
Federal Law says that states must review Academic Standards every 6 years and have new standards in place by that 6th year.   This year we are operating under our newest Social Studies, ELA & Math standards as well as some old standards.  
Grades 3rd -5th will be testing this year using pencil & paper as well as doing online testing.  Written assessments will still be the last two weeks of the school year.  Written will be the old standards and online will be the new standards.  
School Report Card will be open to the public Tuesday, October 1, 2019.
Our next step as Site Base will be to take our Gap group information and our Accountability information and analyze those to make a continuous improvement plan for our school.  

VI. Adjourn

Michelle Martin made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Lyndsey Lewis seconded the motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:30pm. 


					

				_______________________________
				Stephanie Kissick, Recording Secretary
